
Newsletter dated 21st March 2023 
 

Hi All, 
 
It’s nice to see the days getting longer even though they seem to be getting wetter!! I think the 
business ladies had the right idea last Saturday and sensibly just celebrated birthdays and stayed 
warm and dry in the clubhouse! 
 
Next week Saturday 25th and Tuesday 28th is the Phyl  Tearle Par Competition drawn in divisions. 
On Tuesday the bronze division will go out first in twos and silver behind them in threes. Fingers 
crossed for sunshine. Bronze players will need to be in the changing rooms in time  for the first draw 
at 10.20 
 
Reminders: 

 1 Special AGM at Roundwood School on Thursday March 30th at 7 00pm 
 2 The list is up in the locker room for The Bill Game Trophy on 14th April. This event is a 

mixed Greensomes. 
 3 Volunteers are still needed for the draw on 11th and 18th April. 

 
Results of The Flag Competition 21st March 
Silver Division   off 1st Tee Jane Walter  £6 

off 10th Tee Gill Foster  £6 
 
Bronze Division  off 1st Tee Carolyn Butterworth £6 

off 10th Tee  Sandy Halsey  £6 
  
Don’t forget to put your clocks forward on Saturday. We are looking forward to longer days and 
sunshine. 
 
 Take Care, 
 Ann 
(Acting LC March) 
 
 
Key Dates for 2023 
Special AGM    30th March (7pm at Roundwood School, Harpenden) 
Spring Meeting     9th May 
Ladies Medal ’22 Finals  30th May  (list of Qualifiers on board in Ladies 
C/Rooms) 
Summer Meeting   13th June 
Ladies Jubilee   27th June  At home against Hammonds End 
Ladies Invitation Day    4th July 
Autumn Meeting   12th September 
Club AGM   30th November    
Sadie Facer & Christmas Meal   5th December 
Ladies AGM   12th December 
 


